
 
    ACCESS CHANGE FOR VEHICLES        

      
From Monday 1st July 2019, there will be permanent restrictions in place in order to reduce 
risk of injury,  or damage to the walls and verges.           
               
•a pillar will prevent use of the Rainsford Road entrance for vehicle access or exit, 
UNLESS prior arrangements have been made with Chelmsford Quakers.     
           
•vehicle  access and exit will be only via the Cedar Ave (West) gate  
 
•the gates will be locked shut between approx 2100 each evening, and 0900 each morning 
and open at other times (when the Meeting House is in use) 
             
•gates are to be kindly opened by the first user arriving , and locked by the last user leaving 
in  the evening.  Edith (Bookings Clerk) or Carlos (Treasurer) will advise users of the code 
to open a combination lock which will be used to secure the gates. This lock is to be left 
locked onto the (open) gates during the day so it is not lost.  
 
Please contact us with any questions:   Carlos quakertreasurerchelmsford@gmail.com 
         Edith bookingschelmsfordquakers@gmail.com 
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